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Macke, Brian

From: Sanders, Peter [sanders@nv.doe.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 3:37 PM
To: Macke, Brian
Subject: FW: Rulison Sampling Candidates
Sample
didates.pdf (40 |
Brian,

We are planning to go to the Rulison area to sample some gas wells as part of the work
proposed in our work plan. Attached is a diagram showing the wells proposed to be
sampled. Please review and provide any recommended changes you may have. It is my
understanding the information was obtained from your website. One question, I seem to
recall Presco had a well about 1 and 1/4 mile away from the DOE Rulison Site, but I don't
see it here. Do you know the status of this well? Was it a joint venture with another
company? Is there a lag in get info onto the maps on your website? It is possible the
well is drilled and shut in but not completed. Hope all is well.

Pete

————— Original Message-----

From: Craig Shirley [mailto:Craig.Shirley@dri.edul
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2005 3:41 PM

To: Peter Saunders; Jenny Chapman

Subject: Rulison Sampling Candidates

Hi,

The attached PDF file shows the 5 wells I am proposing to sample for the

Rulison project. All of these wells are operated by Encana 0il & Gas

Inc. There is a Pioneer Natural Resources well northwest of the Encana

well D-16-7-94 S. Federal, if it would be desirable to sample from a

second company. I'll be doing some additional checking on these wells to

see if there is any reason to replace any with other wells. Please let me know if there
are any reasons that should be considered in

making this selection.

Thanks,

Craig



